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October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is lovely to have the children back in school today. As we start Term 2, we wanted to provide an update regarding the current restrictions facing schools.

Following an announcement from the Scottish Government during the holidays, it has been confirmed that there will be no major changes to the restrictions and mitigations schools currently have in place. The Government has advised that the number of Covid-19 cases is still high, which means that schools will continue with the mitigations currently in place until the number of cases reduce more.

Just to clarify:

· Most of the previous arrangements we had in place in our schools and nurseries will stay in place

· Visitors will still be limited in schools. Parent/carers should not come into the playground but should drop off/pick up at the school gate. One adult may accompany a child to nursery entrance. In some circumstances a P1-7 child to may need to be accompanied to the entrance door, but this should be agreed with the school as necessary and be risk assessed in advance

· Support Staff/Services e.g. visiting teachers, psychologists, nurses, social workers and those providing therapeutic support will continue to move between schools, where necessary

We will continue to be advised by Government and Local Authority guidance and, if things change, we will keep you informed. In the meantime, thank you for your continued support in sticking to the restrictions and mitigations and helping to keep our school community safe.

School Meals

Please note that, due to staff absence, there will be no hot meal option available at lunchtime tomorrow. Any child wishing to have a school meal will be able to order a packed lunch on the iPay system (either at home or in class as normal). The choice tomorrow will be ham, turkey or cheese.

Regards

School Leadership Team

Child Protection Co-ordinator – Elspeth Gow
Depute Child Protection Co-ordinator – Carol Thomson
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